
 
MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Board of Directors, Massachusetts School Building Authority 

FROM: Maureen Valente, Chief Executive Officer and John K. McCarthy, Executive Director, 

Deputy Chief Executive Officer 

DATE: October 24, 2016 

RE:       Sales Tax Update 
 
 
Attached, please find a monthly tax collection statement and a collection summary table released by the 
Department of Revenue (“DOR”) for the month of September 2016 (preliminary). 
 
The preliminary unaudited data provided by the DOR indicates that SMART collections for fiscal year 
2016 totaled $798.531 million, representing approximately $34.421 million or 4.50% growth compared 
to fiscal year 2015 collections through the same period.   
 
The preliminary data provided by the DOR indicates that SMART collections for fiscal year 2017 
through September totaled $205.7 million, representing approximately $3.969 million or a 1.97% 
growth from fiscal year 2016 collections through the same period.   
 
The Consensus Revenue Estimate of SMART collections for fiscal year 2017 was $867.100 million.  
The most recent DOR update is $813.208 million.  This revised amount would produce growth of 1.84% 
over fiscal year 2016.  
 
Staff will continue to monitor SMART collections data and provide the Board with updates on fiscal 
year 2017 SMART collections. 
 
 

 


